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Subject: PCT programmable communicating thermostat and revisions in title 24, 2008

Dear Mr. Gekas,

| am adamantly opposed to the changes in title 24 which would allow remote control of my home
thermostat. While | shall do everything humanly possibie to maintain a low energy consumption
profile, in cooperation with our common goals for reducing energy consumption. | shall not ever
accept, under any circumstances, the remote operation of my heating and cooling in my hcme.

Please do not approve this change to titie 24 as relates to homes. You may if you deem it
reasonable, consider this change for some large scale businesses, however this type of thing is
absolutely out of place in the sovereign environs of ones personal residence.

Thank you,
Marc Wendt



